
 

SOUND ENGINEER Audition for “Celebration” 
The Bellevue College Jazz Singers 

 
To Audition Students should complete the following: 
 
PRE-SCREENING (Phase 1) 
1. Please Provide a Resume. 
2. Please Provide a Memo or Vitae outlining your experience with sound/audio engineering. 
3. Optional – if you have audio or video recordings or mixdowns you have created as an engineer you 
may submit those for consideration. 
• Documents and Audio/Video samples should be good to high quality and can be submitted as a 

Youtube LINK (Recommended) or as an upload to talmli@bellevuecollege.edu 
 

 
LIVE VIRTUAL AUDITION (Phase 2 - After Video Pre-Screening) 
3. Based on your pre-screening video, you may be invited to a live virtual audition/interview on Zoom.  
If you receive an invitation to a live virtual audition, you should be prepared to do the following: 
 
INTERVIEW  
We will discuss your experience as a Sound Engineer.  
Also -Start now, making a list of questions that you would like to ask during your interview. There really 
aren’t any questions that you could ask that aren’t relevant, so feel comfortable in asking.  
 
LETTERS OF RECOMMENDATION  
Please carefully choose who you ask to write a letter of support for your audition. For each person you 
asked to have written on your behalf, please give them enough ADVANCE NOTICE to complete their 
recommendation. It is your responsibility to see to it that your letters are completed and sent 
electronically AT LEAST TWO DAYS PRIOR TO YOUR ZOOM AUDITION. Good people to ask are former 
teachers, coaches, groups you have run sound for or recorded, etcetera. 
Please have recommendations emailed c/o talmli@bellevuecollege.edu 
 
IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS  
If you have questions in advance of your audition, please contact Tom Almli, Director of Celebration (BC 
Jazz Singers) and BC Chamber Singers at talmli@bellevuecollege.edu or (425)564-2089. 

 

 



FAQ (Frequently Asked Questions) About the Application & Audition Process: 

What is the deadline for submitting my application? 
Preference will be given to video applications received by June 1 prior to the upcoming academic year. 
You may apply after this deadline at any point – including over summer – but we recommend that you 
submit your pre-screening materials by June 1. 
 
I have additional questions. Who should I contact? 
Please contact Tom Almli with additional questions at talmli@bellevuecollege.edu or (425)564-2089. 
 

 

 

 


